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Dear members of the Health Committee,
 
I wish to ask you please to reject/oppose the Bill that Mr Pyne’s second Abortion Bill again.
 Please honour the pre-election pledge of this Government to us Queenslanders about not
 changing the current abortion laws.
We must respect the health of women and the unborn, the medical staff and their mental health
 as well as freedom of speech.
 
Regards,
Sonia Lowe.
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